
 

  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Friday 28 July 2006 
 
Response to UNC Modification Proposal 093 Amendment of 
Interconnector UK's Meter Flow Rates 

 
 
Dear Tim 
 
E.ON UK supports this proposal.  We agree with the Proposer that this 
modification may facilitate delivery of additional gas supplies to the UK, 
thereby promoting security of supply. 
 
Furthermore, we concur that the enhanced supply capability, resulting from 
implementation of this proposal is expected to better facilitate the securing 
of effective competition between relevant shippers and between suppliers 
and should also help to mitigate the risk of excessive gas prices this winter, 
thereby better facilitating the efficient and economic operation of the pipe-
line system.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Christiane Sykes 
Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
E.ON UK  
02476 424 737 
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